
   

Computer Science and Cybersecurity  
Content Standards Writing Committee Meeting 

Minutes 
 

February 11, 2025 
 

Tuesday, February 11, 2025 
8:15 AM – 3:30 PM 
North Dakota Heritage Center 
 
Meeting Convened: 8:15 AM    Meeting Adjourned: 3:30 PM 
 
Attendance – Computer Science and Cybersecurity Content Standards Writing Committee Members 

• Lesley Allan • Jennifer Hess 
• James Bear (online) • Kelly Kornkven (Online) 
• Brenda Cain • Alicia Marsh 
• Sarah Francetich • Ullrich Reichenbach 
• Cindy Glavin • Marisa Riesinger 
• Daphne Heid • Nicole Weltin  

 
Attendance – NDDPI and EduTech Staff Members 

 
 
  

 
Welcome and Recap from the November Meeting 
Davonne Eldredge welcomed the committee members and reviewed the work completed in the 
November meeting. 
 
February Agenda Review 
Davonne Eldredge reviewed the agenda for the day and outlined the work to be completed. Resources 
added to the TEAM file were previewed.  
 
Public Comment Feedback Review 
The committee broke into grade-span groups to review and discuss the feedback received on the second 
draft of the standards. As they examined the feedback, revisions were made to the draft. Responses to 
feedback were noted in the TEAM file. 
 
Discussion of Rollout of the New Standards 
Jason Mattheis led a discussion regarding the rollout opportunities of the new standards. The committee 
provided input regarding the venues that could be used for the rollout. Mr. Mattheis also discussed the 
potential professional development needed to implement the new standards. He recorded the feedback 
provided. This feedback will assist EduTech in planning for the standards rollout and future professional 
development opportunities. 
 
Revisions to the Standards 
The committee broke into small groups to discuss potential revisions to the standards. Revisions were 
noted in the TEAM file. 
  

• Davonne Eldredge, Facilitator, NDDPI 
• Frank Snow, NDDPI 
• Jason Mattheis, EduTech 
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Vertical Alignment of the Standards 
The committee reviewed the skill progressions and discussed vertical alignment. As they discussed 
alignment and skill progressions, revisions to the standards were made in the TEAM file.  
 
Review of the Crosswalk Between 2019 and New Standards 
The grade-span groups reviewed the crosswalk between 2019 and new standards. They added revisions 
to the standards and checked the alignment. As they worked, they noted reasons for changes made in 
the TEAM file. 
 
Review of the Disciplinary Literacy Resource Document 
The committee reviewed the revised Disciplinary Literacy document in the last session to ensure that the 
revisions to the standards made during the February meeting were reflected.  
 
Final Review of the Standards 
The committee reviewed the standards, crosswalk, and disciplinary literacy documents. They discussed 
revising the document's format and noted suggestions in the TEAM. 
 
Vote to Move the Document Forward for Approval 
After the group had completed the final review, the committee members were asked if they had approved 
sending the final draft forward for Superintendent Baesler’s approval. The committee voted unanimously 
to move the document forward for approval. 
 
Summary of Next Steps 
Mrs. Eldredge explained the process of finalizing the standards for approval and the approval process. 
The committee members were thanked for their work, and the meeting adjourned at 3:30 PM. 
 


